
"no plastic friday"
  

We don’t bring snacks and meals wrapped in plastic on
Friday.

 

This initiative aims to eliminate plastic for at least one day every week. Therefore, we ask
for your help so that every Friday all students coming to school, come with snacks and

meals that are not wrapped in plastic.


